
Ranui Baptist Contact Information 
Senior Pastor: Grahame Walker 

grahame@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Associate Pastor: Tai Taua  

pastortai@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Elders: John Blight,  Kristen Bettany, Rob Kidd,  

Peter Soole,  Cherith Telford 

Office Manager: Robert Murray 

 

Office Hours: 8.30am  to 12.30pm   

                            Monday to Friday 

Office Phone: 833-7815  

Email: ranuibaptist@xtra.co.nz  

Website: www.ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 70040,  

Ranui,  Auckland  0655 

Happening 

Duty Roster 12th February 19th February 

Door Greeters Lesley & Ako Faumuina Pat Sharman &  
Myra Dormer 

Notices Cherith Telford Kristen Bettany 

Toy Lending Library: fortnightly in School term. Mon 11-1pm. Contact Janet Kidd.  
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are taking donations of good quality 
second hand Summer clothing, linen & household items only. Open Tuesday’s 
10am—2pm. Contact Elesha Thomas for more information. 
Children’s Ministry: Sunday mornings during the service. For more information 
Contact Charlene Pehi 021 0233 7644. 
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn 021 298 2762. 
Son-Shine Club: Thursdays 3.15 -5pm. Contact  Ella Kaihau 027 390 0448.  
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Missions Prayer Meeting: 1st Sunday of the Month after Morning Service.                 
Contact Ronnie Nicolson. 
Women’s Bible Study Group: Mondays 10 am - 12 pm at Glenda's home in Massey.      
Contact Glenda Winn 022 647 0021  
Young Adults Group: Every 2nd Tuesday, 7-9pm in the Cafe . Contact Matt Osborne. 
Intercessors: Wednesday 9:30-10.45am in the Prayer Room, followed by tea & cake. 
Contact Rosanne Martin 022 128 4890.  
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Worship, Prayer, and Bible Study:  "The Thursday 
Nighters" on Thursday evenings 7 pm - 9 pm in Ranui. 
There's a Facebook Messenger group associated with the Thursday Nighters that 
helps us keep in touch. This group warmly welcomes all women in our church and 
their friends.Contact Ronnie Nicolson 021 027 07540  
Moneymates: Tuesday or Wednesday  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on                  
021 0902 7110 or gharris@careranui.org.nz 

This Week’s Service: 
 

Sunday 5th February 
10am - Matt Osborne—Examine your Faith* 

& Communion 
*no children’s church today 

 

Next Week’s Service: 
 

Sunday 12th February 
10am - Grahame Walker 

 

Sunday 5th February 2023 



CS LUNCH ON SUNDAY: 
Matt Osborne 

UPDATE ON LLOYD'S FAREWELL & GRAHAME'S COMMISSIONING: 
Due to the flood response currently happening at the church. Both Lloyd's farewell on the 
10th of February & Grahame's commissioning on the 12th have been postponed. We will   
update you on new dates for these as soon as we know.  

2 Corinthians 13:5 says "Examine yourselves to see whether you are in the faith; test         
yourselves. Or do you not realise this is about yourselves, that Jesus Christ is in you? Unless in-
deed you fail to meet the test" 
 
There are many times in life when we go through running tests for our health or maybe  
educational exams. In most of these cases, the process can be uncomfortable and we may 
fear a bad result.  However, we proceed with the tests in life as we know evaluation is im-
portant to know areas we need to fix and to affirm and qualify us in areas where we are do-
ing well.   
 
In the Bible it asks us several times to examine ourselves to see if we are in the faith, Paul 
doesn't want us to just assume that things are going well but to run an examination of our 
faith, and the Bible tells us how to do this. This may be an uncomfortable process but it is 
done to keep us from being "ineffective and unproductive in our faith" and so it's important 
to do. But we don't need to do it through fear if we are in Christ, for he will keep us firm.  
 
"To him who is able to keep you from stumbling, and to present you before his glorious pres-
ence without fault and with great joy, to the only God our saviour be the glory, Majesty, power, 
and authority through Jesus Christ our Lord, before all ages for now and forevermore, amen". 

This morning we have the 
pleasure of welcoming 

Grahame & Vivienne Walker 
into membership! 

GRAHAM DAVIS REMEMBERANCE BOOK: 
We had a beautiful funeral here at RBC for Graham Davis on   
Tuesday 31st of January. His remembrance book will be in the 
foyer this morning if you wish to write a message in it. 

INTERNET UPGRADES: 
There have been an a number of upgrades 
happening to our internet here at RBC so 
our staff can work more efficiently! 
Scan the QR code next to this to connect to 
our visitor network, which will allow you 
1hour of free data while you are here 

Coming Up 

OUR FLOOD RESPONSE HERE AT RANUI BAPTIST CHURCH:
The response here has been a wonderful example of communities coming together to support those af-
fected. We have been blessed by many people in our communities with offers of donations, offers of 
finance & best of all volunteers! The church has been an absolute hive of activity since we opened our 
doors on the night of the flood.
 
Leading the charge is our wonderful Trust Manager Elesha Thomas, and our newly appointed West 
Auckland Flood Coordinator Leao Tildsley.
 
For the next 7 days, we will continue what we are doing and then review from there what the current 
needs are. If you would like to help at any time during the week please get in touch with Elesha or Leao, 
or call the office.
 
Thank you all for supporting our community! Stay up to date with what's happening by following our 
Ranui Baptist Community Care Facebook page! And you can read about the Baptist Association re-
sponse below too, using the buttons below. 


